
	
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

  

Here at the NBA we have been working on a proposal to construct a VERY 
FAST TRAIN network for quite some time. In fact, we are proud to announce 
that we have already embarked on a preliminary scoping study, interim 
feasibility report, pre-cursory cost assessment and long-term cost-benefit 
evaluation exercise. 

Once that’s complete, and depending on our consultants being able to come 
up with the answer we gave them, we hope to have the process moving 
forward by 2020, the expressions of interest completed by 2030 and the final 
project plans ready to go by 2035. Or maybe 2036 – it depends on how long 
the photo-copying will take. 
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Click for more information 


